
Merry Christmas to you all

Mrs Kriel

Hi, I'm Mrs Kriel. I am the Prep A teacher. I am married with four children. I started teaching
at St Paul's last year. I have worked with children of many ages in Primary School for over 10
years. I love working in Prep where children are curious and eager to learn. Children love and

care for others with their whole heart. I enjoy teaching Mathematics and helping students
show what they know through creating. It will be a blessing to see you grow, learn and

develop in your first year at school. See you next year! 

We all look forward to meeting the students and families of Prep 2023. It is a great privilege to help and guide the little people
entrusted in our care. We have included a "Getting Ready for School" Checklist. We have also attached a 
January calendar of things to do. All of these things are suggestions of what to work on in the lead up 
to school commencing in the staggered start week of January 23rd. 

Have a blessed Christmas and Happy New Year. Welcome to St Paul's Prep 2023!
Kind regards,
The Prep Team

Mrs Byers

Hi, I'm Mrs Byers. I am the Prep B teacher. I am married with two children. I have worked in
Lutheran Schools for nearly 20 years. I have taught Prep, Year 1 and Year 2 at St Paul's since

I started here in 2011. I have always loved teaching Prep because I believe children learn
best through play and creativity. I thoroughly enjoy reading picture books to children and
talking about them. I'm so lucky that I can share my faith in God and how much God loves

everyone, with the children in my care. I can't wait to get to know you in 2023!

Mrs Armstrong

Hi, I'm Mrs Armstrong. I am one of the Prep A learning assistants. I am married with two adult
children and one grandchild. I started teaching at St Paul's 21 years ago. I have worked with

the Preps most of that time. Before that I used to be a special programs support aide in Prep
to Year 7. I love working in Prep because I have a special interest in the social and emotional

development of young children like you. I learn so much from children and love to have
discussions with children about what they know. I look forward to seeing you in 2023!

Mrs Currie

Hi, I'm Mrs Currie. I am one of the Prep B learning assistants. I am married with two adult
children. I have worked at St Paul's for 14 years. Most of that time was spent in Prep. I love
seeing children grow, change and develop to be ready for Year 1. I enjoy being greeted by
many smiling faces each day. I cannot wait to have fun with you and teach you lots of new
things. It's really important to feel happy at school so if you ever feel sad I would love to

help you. I will see you at the start of next year! Please come say hello!

Mrs Chapman

Hi, I'm Mrs Chapman. I am a learning assistant in Prep A for 1 day and Prep B for 2 days. I am
married with three adult children. I started working at St Paul's in 2009. In that time, I have

worked with Prep, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 students. I especially love being in the Prep
classrooms because we have lots of fun! The children are excited to learn and engaged. They
bring a fresh energy to school everyday. I think it's wonderful that Prep children are honest

and enthusiastic! I look forward to meeting you next year!


